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Hello, I support the opening of Manston Airport as a functioning Cargo Hub with
passenger services. Although I consider that Thanet does need additional housing,
especially social housing, I feel that areas on the outskirts of Thanet would be a better
option. There are large areas that would be suitable. Having lived under the flightpath I
had/and have am no problem with the noise. I feel that the resulting jobs would benefit
local people and especially the young. This would reduce unsocial behaviour which
would benefit the whole of Thanet. 
Thank you

Christine Holmes
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